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The Association of Employers of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina organized on 
September 05 round table on the topic " Law on Strike Action ", after which a press 
conference was held. The media were addressed by Director of the Association of 
Employers of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Mladen Pandurević and president 
od the Board UP FBiH Adnan Smailbegović. 
 
The aim of the press conference to the ambiguity of the existing law has caused a great 
deal of damage to employers in the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina. It is therefore 
necessary to make urgent amendments to this law.  
 
" The existing Law on Strike Action is deemed completely inefficient because it does not 
give the employees clear provisions on the right to strike but it simultaneously allows 
manipulations of that right which causes great damage to the employers.  The new law 
should be clear and unambiguous in regulating the following issues: the right to organize 
strikes determine the place of the strike, peaceful labour disputes, negotiations, the rights 
of employers and employees during the strike, and protection of the court.  In addition, 
the new law needs to be in complete accordance with the ILO conventions. ", said the 
director of the Association of Employers of FBiH Mladen Pandurević during press 
conference.  
 
The press conference was attended by fwe electronic media, print media and radio 
representatives. 

 


